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As the consequences of COVID-19 affect our community and 

our world, the importance of connecting to reliable information, 

resources and one another is more evident than ever.

The Bulletin newsroom has written hundreds of COVID-19 stories 

covering the pandemic and its effects on Central Oregon residents 

and businesses since Spring 2020. We are committed to keeping 

you connected through local news, outbreak updates, stimulating 

features and community engagement as we make our way 

through these troubled times toward a brighter future together.

Through Local Journalism.

In Print & Online • Subscribe & Support Local News at

541.385.5800 or www.bendbulletin.com/subscribe-now


